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sufficient to provide an acceptable response to rain events resulting from an El Nifio
weather pattern.

To avoid these impacts, Sanitation requests the restoration of $903,371 to Salaries — General. In
order to increase the funding in the SPAF to support this restoration of salaries, Sanitation
supports the recommendation in Exhibit H of the Proposed Budget calling for the application of
the Stormwater Pollution Abatement Charge to governmental agencies, which could provide
more than $9 million annually.

Solid Resources Program

Operation Healthy Streets and Healthy Streets Citywide — While the proposed budget contains
funding in General City Purpose ($3 million) and the Unappropriated Balance ($5 million) for
this work, the fdct that this funding is on a reimbursement basis means that the positions
performing the Solid Resources portion of this work must use existing Solid Resources Salaries
for front-funding, potentially resulting in a reduction to the current service levels for core
services. To prevent this, Sanitation requests that Salaries — General be increased by $2,151,167
from $78,103,921 to $80,255,088, which equates to a reduction in the salary savings rate for the
Solid Resources program from 5.6% to 3%. ‘

Thank you in advance for your continued support of LA Sanitation. If you have any questions or
would like to discuss any of these items further, please feel free to contact myself at
(213) 485-2210 or Lisa B. Mowery, the Bureau’s Acting Chief Financial Officer
at (213) 485-2374.-
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